
  

BURSARY TO ATTEND  

 NBHPCA PALLIATIVE CARE CONFERENCE 

May 4 & 5, 2023  

Purpose: To provide financial support to attend the NBHPCA Palliative Care Conference in Moncton, New 

Brunswick, May 4 & 5, 2023 

Amount:  6 bursaries of up to $600 each are available.  If the 2023 Moncton conference location is greater than 100 

km from the applicants place of residence, Conference registration as well as travel expenses will be considered. 

Receipts will be required. If the 2023 Moncton conference location is less than 100 km from the applicants place of 

residence, Conference registration will be paid, travel expenses will not be paid.  Receipts will be required.  

Who can Apply? : Anyone currently working with the palliative care population. 

Requirements: Submission to include the following:  

 Name of Applicant 

 Address 

 Telephone Number  

Email Address 

Place of Employment  

Written report – You must submit a written report (500 words or less) explaining what palliative care 

means to you and the benefits to be gained from attending this conference.  

Reference Letter - You must submit one reference letter as part of your application for the NBHPCA 

Palliative Care Conference bursary.  The individual who writes your reference letter should know you 

well, describe your role in working with the palliative care population and indicate his/her role within 

the organization along with contact information.  

 

Application Submission: Completed application along with written report and reference letter to be 

submitted to Lana.hebert@horizonnb.ca NO LATER than March 1, 2023.  

Application deadline: The deadline is March 1, 2023.  

Awarding of Bursary: Applications and Reference letters will be reviewed by members of the NBHPCA for the 

purpose of assessing submissions and determining recipients. Successful applicants will be notified no later 

than March 27, 2023.  Bursary will be awarded to successful applicants upon receipt of “paid in full” 

registration to the Palliative Care Conference.  

For more information or if you have any question or concerns regarding the bursary application 

process, please contact Lana Hebert, President NBHPCA at lana.hebert@horizonnb.ca. 
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